
Our Achievements
Standards and Quality Report 24-25

92% of our 25 leavers
achieved a positive
destination with 68% gaining
entrance to college courses.

Increased school attendance
from 75% to over 79% with
new policies, procedures
and pupil feedback informing
improvements.

All teaching staff gained level 1
Makaton accreditation,
embedding Makaton into
assemblies and classrooms to
support communication and
daily wellbeing checks.

Provided 14 family learning
sessions, engaging 39
adults from 20 families(18%
of the school population) to
strengthen home-school
partnerships.

Achieved the Digital Schools
Award and over 75% of staff
gained Apple Teacher
accreditation, enhancing
learning through new apps
and strong Digital Strategy.

Our Taste Buddies’
community enterprise
successfully developed
pupils’ hospitality skills,
gained qualifications, and
provided a valuable service
to Govanhill residents


